
The Environmental Health division at UCT's School of Public
Health and Medicine produces a newsletter to broadcast
current issues related to pesticides to a wide range of
individuals and stakeholders.

The intention of this newsletter is to provide a global-based
forum for information-sharing with a particular focus on
African countries (e.g., news, articles, and incidences),
debates, and assisting in problem-solving related to pesticides
(i.e. questions you may have). The use of "pesticides"
throughout the newsletters includes all insecticides, fungicides,
nemacides, acarcides, herbicides, biocides etc.
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